
Friday Update, September 29, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, September 29, 2023. 

 
 

 
 
 
Thank you, families for attending the Goal Setting conferences this past week. I want to 
send a special thank you to all of our teachers that have spent a lot of time preparing for 
these conferences. It is important to remember that our District takes great pride in 
partnering with our families to support all students to achieve academic excellence.  
 
 

i-Ready Presentation for Families is Coming! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

WHEN 
Wednesday, Oct. 4, 2023 

 
WHERE 
ZOOM 

https://cainc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN
_H39RyhQwQSivM0OWnPMLrA 

 
TIME 

6:00 PM 
 

PLEASE JOIN US 
Come learn about how Sulphur Springs Union School District 

will be using i-Ready this school year. Find out how it will 
help identify student strengths and areas of need, guide 
personalized learning paths for students, and help them  

achieve more. You will also learn how i-Ready’s mobile apps 
provide targeted skill instruction to boost student achievement. 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
Reminder: This coming Monday, October 2nd and Tuesday, October 3rd there is no 
school for students, and all school offices will be closed. Schools will resume on 
Wednesday, October 4th.  

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  



 



 


